
From: Ralph Winslow <ralph77winslow@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 7:17 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Liberty Utilities. “DE 23-039” 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ralph Winslow <ralph77winslow@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Jun 15, 2023 at 7:13 AM 
Subject: Liberty Utilities 
To: Faye Grearson <faye.grearson@gmail.com>, <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
 
 
My wife and I live at 89 Cross Road Lebanon NH.   
We want to opt out of Liberty Utilities and into our local Community Power Coalition but we can’t. We 
are hostage to Liberty Utilities because we have solar panels and Liberty Utilities is unable to give the 
Community Power Coalition the information to allow us to continue net metering. We are also on 
Liberty Utilities Tesla Battery Program. We don’t trust that Liberty Utilities is charging us correctly for 
how they are dispersing our power to the batteries, our home, and the power that is sent back to 
Liberty Utilities.  
We have communicated with the Public Utilities Commission before about these concerns, the result of 
these communications is that we feel the Public Utilities Commission is more on the side of Liberty 
Utilities.  
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